CHANGING

The Student Union is very sad to
announce the departure of two very
talented individuals who have made
the Students’ Union a comfortable
and inviting home for anyone who
has walked through the doors to seek
help, information, or just wishing to
have a friendly visit.

Our former execute director of the
Students Union, Robert “Bobby”
Chavarie, will be leaving us and
although he will be missed, we
all understand that as he grows
in maturity and skill, his immense
talents need to be applied to different
fields and larger fights. | don't think
he will have any trouble that he can’t
vanquish in this world. All | ask is that
he visits us when he’s running fortune
500 companies, or the country, and
that he doesn't forget to bring our
new cars.

Garett Svensen, a very close friend
and our former communications and
office coordinator, will also be leaving
us at the end of the summer. This guy
is the farthest thing from lazy and
he has one of the biggest hearts |
have ever seen. He did everything to
ensure students and employees were
treated with respect and compassion.
The team would like to wish you the
best of luck in whatever Toronto has
to bring, Garett. \We expect new cars
when you make it big as well.

We are not writing this to kiss ass.
Rather, this is a means to show our
respect for two people who have
left a permanent enthusiasm in the
student union organization.

Knock’em dead, you two, and for the
love of god, no scandals!




